	[image: ]
	Benha University News
	[image: ]

	25/02/2018
	
	



The first meeting of the foreign relations officials in the faculties in 19-2-2018

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] The first meeting of the foreign relations officials in the faculties is held in 19-2-2018 under the presidency of prof.Dr. Ghazi Assasa and the foreign relations officials in the University addition to the foreign relations officials in the faculties who have been nominated by the faculties ‘deans. 
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